
 

 

 

 

N2114 Rausch Rd 
Lodi WI 53555 

(608)592-7059   

 

www.townofwestpoint.us 

Email-clerk@tn.westpoint.wi.gov 
 
 

 
 

Residents of Weast Park, 

 

In December of 2023 the Town of West Point hired Grothman & Associates to complete 

an Assessor’s Plat for the Pleasant View Park and Weast Park to “remove the 

promenade.”  

 

In order to complete the Assessor’s Plat, the agreement required the surveyor to draw 

new property boundaries across the promenades and divide the land proportionately 

between the landholders so that all properties appearing to have lake shore will own 

lakeshore.   

 

Grothman & Associates have a “draft” of the Assessor’s Plat for the Weast Park area 

finished and would like to present it to the landowners address any questions, 

comments, and concerns. 

 

The Town of West Point has scheduled a meeting at the West Point Town Hall on 

Wednesday, September 4, 2024 at 5:30pm.  Grothman & Associates will introduce the 

“draft” Assessors Plat, review the process, answer questions, and set up appointments 

with landowners who would like to meet on site.   If you are unable to attend the 

meeting, but have a question or an issue, you may have a neighbor attend for you, or 

you may contact Grothman & Associates at 608-742-7788. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Taffy Buchanan 

Town of West Point 
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